
 
 

 

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE GOOD SPIRIT SCHOOL DIVISION NO. 204 
Good Spirit Education Complex | Hwy 9 North 5B Schrader Drive | PO Box 5060 | Yorkton, SK S3N 3Z4 

Phn: 306.786.5500 | Fax: 306.783.0355 | Toll Free Phn: 1.866.390.0773 
Email: info@gssd.ca | Website: http://gssd.ca 

Good Spirit School Division No. 204 is Located within Treaty 4 Territory and the Traditional Homeland of the Métis 

 
January 17, 2024 
 
Dear Good Spirit School Division Families and Staff,  
 
We hope this letter finds you well. This morning, the Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation (STF) 
announced that additional job action by Saskatchewan teachers is expected to begin on Monday, 
January 22, 2024. 
 
The STF has not revealed the details or nature of the forthcoming job action. This could include reduced 
extracurricular activities, limited noon-hour supervision, and potential strikes, ranging from partial to 
full-day closures. The STF stated that specific information related to this job action will be shared at least 
48 hours prior, no later than Saturday morning. We will communicate information on further job action 
with staff and families as soon as we receive notice. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support of our division and teachers. For further inquiries, or if 
there are any concerns you wish to address, please do not hesitate to reach out to our Division Office via 
email at info@gssd.ca. Your peace of mind is of utmost importance to us, and we are here to support 
you through any challenges that may arise. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Quintin M. Robertson 
Director of Education/CEO 
Good Spirit School Division 


